
 News Update 
TERM 3 Week 4 

Dates for the Diary 

Walnut Class As-

sembly 

Wednesday 

2nd Febru-

ary  2.40pm 

NSPCC Number 

Day 

Friday 4th 

February 

Parent Consulta-

tions Reception 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Monday 7th 

February 

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 8th 

February 

Parent Consulta-

tions Reception 

Year1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 8th 

February 

Year 5 Victorian 

Day 

Wednesday 

9th Febru-

ary 

Parent Consulta-

tions Year 3,4,5 and 

6 

Wednesday 

9th Febru-

ary 

Parent Consulta-

tions Year 3,4,5 and 

6 

Thursday 

10th Febru-

ary 

We recommended books to one another in reading assembly on Monday this week.  Each class 

now has a ‘hungry caterpillar’ that is looking for those pupils enjoying reading! 

 

 

 

Achievement Award win-

ners 

This  week’s winners are: 

 

Reception: Artun & Savannah 

Year 1: Hazel & Logan 

Year 2: Luca & Mulberry Class 

Year 3: Everley & Olivia 

Year 4: Oscar & Sedef 

Year 5: Frankie & Anya 

Year 6: Brae, Paige & Jasmine 

 

Congratulations to all of this 

week’s winners! 

Academy update 

The children really enjoyed the reading assembly this week and have been sharing some great 

books with each other. 

Staff are always willing to discuss any concerns that parents may have but please do bear in mind 

that staff need to be able to focus on ensuring that the children are coming into the academy 

and leaving the academy in a safe way so if teachers and members of the leadership team are not 

able to address your concern on the playground we may ask that you drop us an e-mail to the 

office so that we can then address the concerns fully. Thank you for your assistance. 

 



 News Update 
TERM 3 Week 4 

       This afternoon, Willow initiated some fantastic discussion about how to improve their mental and physical health. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a great reading assembly on Monday.  

                             

 

                                                           Friday 4th February is Number Day! 

On this day the whole academy will be 

embracing maths for the whole day. 

Teachers are planning a range of maths 

challenges and investigations for the 

children to take part in. To make this 

day even better we are inviting everyone 

to dress up following a maths theme. It 

can be as simple as a spotty t-shirt 

(count the dots) or a t-shirt that is dec-

orated with a range of maths learning 

e.g. shapes. We look forward to seeing 

your fantastic outfits! 

 


